
 SHUT IN OF THE WEEK 

 

Peggy Jordan 
C/O Michelle Murphy 

207 Eagles Crest Dr 
Marietta, SC  29661 

 

 

 

  

Make all checks payable                

to Forestville                                   

GIVING AVAILABLE ONLINE! 

@ Forestville.org                                    

2 Old McElhaney Rd                                     

Greenville | SC | 29617 

 

 

 

 

  

Scan QR code 
to Give online 

 ATTENDANCE 
May 18, 2025 

  

Small Groups-210 
Morning Worship-273 

   

GIVING TOTALS  
May 18, 2025 

 

Tithes/Budget Receipts $9,187.00 

Mission Fund $2,520.00 

Designated Receipts $1,699.00 

Total Receipts $13,406.00 

Curious About Forestville?  
   

Thinking About Making It Your  
Church Home? 

   

This Class Is Just for You! 
 
Whether you're simply looking to learn more or sensing that God may 
be leading you to join Forestville, we’d love to welcome you! Join us 
for a special class designed to introduce you to who we are, what we 
believe, and how you can get connected. We can’t wait to meet you 
and help you discover if Forestville is the right place for you to grow 
and serve. 

Introduction to Forestville 
Sunday, June 15th  9:00-10:30 AM 
Meeting in Room C-100 (Conference Room) 

 Register on the Forestville App, the QR code 

 or sign up at Guest Services. 
    
   

Child Care is Provided 

First time guest? Please complete a “Connections” card  

in your pew rack or scan this QR code and let us know 

you are here. Please return the “Connections” Card to  

the Guest Services Desk in the Welcome Center where 

you will receive a gift.   

Thank you for joining us today! 

May 25, 2025 

A special welcome to everyone attending today! 

Dr. Todd Stewart , Lead Pastor  

Our Church Office will be closed tomorrow  
in observance of  Memorial Day. 



    

Register Here 

2025 

Register Here 

REGISTRATION IS OPEN  
STUDENT CAMP 2025  

FOR GRADES 6-12   CAMP DATES:  JULY 20-24 
AT CAMP JACKSON IN ALLENDALE, SC 

With our sister churches Renfrew & Mt. Pleasant 
  

Cost:  $175 per student  
Families with 2 or more students—Cost $160 per student 

$50 deposit due at registration. 
   
   

    

Registration/Payment deadlines are: 
   

 

(June 29th 2025) Students last chance to register for camp 
 
   

   

(July 9th 2025) final balance due 
 

    

Payments can be made at any time, but the balance must be paid by July 9th. 
 

Register using the QR Code below, Forestville app or in a yellow payment envelope at Guest 
Services. If you prefer to pay by Venmo, the Church is listed as Forestville Baptist Church”    

This Week at Forestville 
     

 
 

Sunday, May 25th 
9:30 AM Small Groups 
10:45 AM Worship Service  
 

Monday, May 26th 
Church office closed for Memorial Day 
 

Wednesday, May 28th 
6:30 PM—7:45 PM  
Midweek Activities: 
Pastor’s Bible Study (On Campus) 
Preschool and FBC Kids ages Birth-5th grades 
Pool Party at  Paris  Mountain Country Club 
Students Grades 6-12 Pool Party at the Deyton’s 
 

Thursday, May 29th 
9:00 AM-12:00 PM  Food Pantry & Clothes  
Closet Open 
 

Saturday, May 31st 
8:30 AM Costa Mission Team Meeting  

 

Medical  
Response 

Brian McKitrick 

VBS  
REGISTRATION 

IS OPEN! 
 

for this Summer’s VBS,  Magnified!.  
Our Kids will be discovering the Big-
ness of God in the smallest things.  

Dates June 22-26 
 6:00-8:30 PM 

Snack dinner served before Rotations. 
This year we are offering classes for 

K4-6th grades and an adult VBS class.   
We will have a nursery and preschool 

classes for our VBS Volunteers and 
church family, but will not advertise 

these classes publicly.  Please use the 
below QR code to register your 

child/children or use the paper copies 
available at Guest Services. 

Contact Alisa Stewart with questions. 

"Help is needed to  
offset the cost of VBS 

meals..." 
 
   

We are collecting 8 oz. small bottles of 
water for the kids and 16.9 oz. regular 

waters for adults during May. 
 

Please leave donated water in the  
Pastor's Reception Room. 

 

You may also donate money to help 
cover the cost of these meals by 

placing cash or a check in an offering  
envelope. Please mark 'VBS' on the 
outside and place it in the offering 

plate during the service. 
 
 

Thank you for your help and support!  

Alisa 

2025 Deacon          

Nominees  
        

Nat Cox 
Todd Goldsmith 

Tom Houck 
 

Deacon Election 
will be held on June 8th. 


